
 

 

Date: April 10, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We trust that our families are in good spirits, healthy and rejuvenated as we start a new term 

today.  It is going to be a very busy term and much to be accomplished before the academic 

year ends. We have End-of-Year, CAIE and Benchmark Assessments, and it is time for all of 

our awesome students to put their best feet forward. Our teachers and leaders will continue 

to liaise with parents and students on goals to be met by the end of the academic year. Please 

stay in touch with the class teachers to enhance the conversations regarding their academic 

performance for each subject, and how you can assist your child/ren in home learning to 

strengthen their skillset. We cannot wait to see how our kids will be able to celebrate their 

academic growth.  

In addition, as we go through the Holy month of Ramadan, it is a good time to reflect on 

kindness and empathy. Our school culture reflects Islamic values that support each other to 

evolve as better people every day as well as to perceive things in a better way. 

Please note that on Friday, 14th April 2023, the school instructional time will be online 

i.e.  Distance Learning for FS to Year 13. 

We appreciate our collaboration and let’s make AUS a kind and caring learning Community.  

Your Partnership Is Truly Appreciated! Thanks for all you do for our children!  

Ramadan Kareem. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Susan Varghese 

Acting Principal 

 


